
Legal Notice 
 

NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS TOWN OF COLEBROOK 
 

Notice is hereby given to the taxpayers of the Town of Colebrook that the 
second installment of Real Estate and Personal Property taxes on the Grand 

List of October 1, 2019 and Motor Vehicle Supplemental tax will become due 
on January 1, 2021.   
 

Payments must be received or postmarked by 2/1/2021 to avoid interest.  
Payments processed under the Deferral Program as offered by the 

Governor’s Executive Order 9R received after 2/1/2021 will be charged 
interest at the rate of 0.25% per month until 3/31/2021.  Payments after 
3/31/2021 will be charged interest of 1.5% for each month elapsing from the 

original due date of the delinquent tax to the date of payment, with a 
Minimum interest charge is $2.00 per list number.   

 
Anyone who registered a vehicle between October 2, 2019 and July 31, 2020 
should expect to receive a supplemental motor vehicle tax bill.  Failure to 

receive a bill does not relieve or excuse the obligation of the tax due per CT 
General Statute Sec. 12-130.   
 

Checks may be mailed to:  Colebrook Tax Collector, PO Box 5, Colebrook, 
CT 06021 or you can pay on line at www.townofcolebrook.org .  Town 

Hall is closed to the Public.  Office hours are Mon & Wed 9:00 am-12:00, 
& Thursday 9:00 am-1:00.   
 

 
Laura Bartlett, CCMC 

Tax Collector  
lbartlett@colebrooktownhall.org 
(860) 379-3359 X204 

 
 
 
 

 

http://www.townofcolebrook.org/

